

Pei

YSGOL UWCHRADD CANTONIAN

Fairwater Road, Fairwater, Cardiff, CF5 3JR Tel/Ffôn: **029 2041 5250**

E-mail/E-bost: cantonianhigh@cardiff.gov.uk Website/Gwefan: www.cantonian.org

Headteacher: Pennaeth:

Mrs D Gill

Head of School:

Mr G Jones

Pennaeth yr Ysgol:

08 November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 9 Parents & Carers Evening Wednesday 23 November 2022, 4.00 - 6.00pm, Prif Neuadd, A Block

You are warmly invited to attend our Year 9 Parents & Carers Evening in the main hall and girls' gym in 'A' Block on Wednesday 23 November between 4.00 and 6.00pm.

Attending this evening will give you an opportunity to discuss your children's progress with the members of staff who teach them. It will also give you and your children a better chance to work together with the school to ensure they are on track to achieve their potential. In addition to school staff, a representative from Careers Wales will be present to answer any questions you may have.

There is no need to make appointments, but it is crucial that you attend this evening to support the school and to help your children. If you have younger children, you are welcome to bring them along to alleviate any difficulties you may have with childcare. Please note, the school will close at 6.00pm so all meetings will end at this time.

In order to help us organise the evening, please confirm whether you will be attending by emailing the school at contact@cantonian.org (remembering to include your children's names).

The main car park will be open for parents and carers, but spaces are limited so if you do have to park outside, please do so safely and in appropriate areas, not on any 'zig-zags' or yellow lines.

We look forward to seeing you on 23rd.

Yours sincerely

MRS D GILL Headteacher